
Resolution of Acceptance of Donations 
 

School Board Meeting – May 22, 2023  Acceptance of Donations  

 

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District No. 272 that the School Board accepts 
with appreciation the following contributions and permits their use as designated by the donors: 

 
 
Cedar Ridge: 

• Donation of $50.00 – CAF America/Charities Aid Foundation America/CyberGrants LLC, Andover, MA 
– funds to be used for general supplies 

 
Central Middle School: 

• Donation of 100.00 – Donor request to be Anonymous – funds to go towards general supplies 

• Donation of $25.00 – Tracy Cushman, Eden Prairie – funds to go towards general supplies 
 
Community Education: 

• Donation of $20.00 – Wendy Lahr, Eden Prairie – funds used to support Community Education Fee 
Assistance program 

 
Forest Hills Elementary: 

• Donation of $37.70 - Box Tops for Education – funds used for supplemental classroom supplies 

• Donation of $37.70 – Box Tops for Education (Coca-Cola) – funds used for supplemental classroom 
supplies 

• Donation of $810.00 – PTO – funds used to support bracelets for Unity Day and Popsicles for Field 
Day 

• Donation of $50.00 – Jim, Ari & Renee Divine, Eden Prairie – funds to go to the Library in honor of 
National School Librarian Day 

• Donation of 24 new non-fiction Automobile and Public Safety books by authors John C. & S. L. 
Hamilton for the school Library 

 


